
From: Patel, Swati
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2012 2:26:52 PM
Subject: Re: s. 1125

I have a call in to DEW attorney. 
 

From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 02:08 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian 

Subject: FW: s. 1125 

 

 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scsenate.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 1:06 PM
 
To: Veldran, Katherine
 
Subject: s. 1125
 
Katherine, Senators Bright, Bryant and Massey have agreed that this is what they'd like to see from DEW as soon as Swati 
settles on the proper language. Let me know what else you need.
 
DV
 
 
“The SC DEW agrees that the passage of S. 1125 will effect the discontinuation of the 
payment of UI benefits to individuals separated for cause in cases that involve willful 
misconduct and/or negligence. SC DEW also agrees that the final two sentences of 
41-35-12(2) allow SC DEW the discretion to award UI benefits to individuals separated for 
cause in cases involving extraordinary or emergency circumstances. Such circumstances may 
include, but are not limited to, personal or family medical or mortality issues.”
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